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Thursday, 3 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are now in the festive season and are again going to be running our ever popular Christmas raffle. The 
prizes include the fabulous hampers and vouchers.  

We are seeking contributions and donations to these hampers. This year we are again looking for your 
donations to ensure we deliver hampers packed full of seasonal treats, luxury delicacies, beauty products or 
even the odd bottle of wine!  

Donations for hamper items are completely voluntary. If you are willing to donate an item, please bring to the 
gate in the morning each day. Our donation cut off day is Wednesday 9th of December.  

Popular ideas include seasonal sweet biscuits and chocolates; Christmas puddings and cakes; Panettone; 
children’s sweets; beauty products; children’s toys; books; children’s activity packs; wine, but any donation 
will be welcome. 

If you are aware of a shop or company that would like to donate please email the office! The email address is 
office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk  

 
Thanks in advance for your support,  
 

 
Toni Mason 
Headteacher 
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